HE GATEWAY BIA

Business Improvement Area Society

1688 20th Avenue, Prince George, BC V2L 4B6

Tel: 250-562-2471 Fax: 250 55

john@ba=

January 18, 2021

Kris Dalio Director, Finance City of Prince George Phone 561-7699

Dear Mr. Dalio

Re: 2021 Gateway BIA Levy

We have approved a zero budget for 2021 to help support the struggling members of the Gateway BIA.

We have funds available to pay for the flower baskets. insurance, Gateway cleanup (which we have had to expand to six days a week) and miscellaneous office expenses.

Therefore we are formally requesting The City of Prince George to reduce the 2021 levy to zero.

Yours truly,

John Enemark

President

Kevin Grosse Secretary

Chris Leboe Treasurer